
Scoil Mhuire Non-Uniform Week 16  -20  Juneth th

Donations welcome towards  the Parents’ Association. 
Thank you.

We will hold a uniform sale on Tuesday 17  of June at 2pm, 3pm and
from 6 - 7.30 pm in the school. We will kindly accept any uniforms in

good condition that you are happy to pass on.

th

Please drop them to the school on Monday 16  or the morning of
Tuesday 17th. Anyone wishing to purchase uniforms can make a

donation at the sale towards the Parents’ Association.  

th

Thanks very much

NO UNIFORM WEEKNO UNIFORM WEEK ‌‌  ‌‌

Uniform SaleUniform Sale


